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Energy situation: Baumer hhs remains a reliable partner 
 
 
Dear Business Partners, 
 
We all are experiencing energy supplies getting worse in the past months, particularly in Europe. This 
implicates both electricity and gas. 
 
Baumer hhs has taken several actions to ensure and maintain best possible operations and production 
capabilities despite any bottlenecks. Further to our already implemented initiatives for improved energy 
efficiency and sustainability, in the past months we elaborated on emergency plans and made 
investments that will enable us to maintain – with some moderate restrictions only – operationability and 
production even in the event of significantly limited electricity and gas supplies. 
 
We also approach our suppliers to ensure appropriate actions being taken at their end as well. 
 
By virtue of these actions and investments we will remain your reliable partner even under – hopefully 
never occurring – more difficult conditions.  
 
We keep on analyzing the situation and where required will adapt our actions. 
 
In case of any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Percy Dengler      Frauke von Knoop 
Managing Director     Plant Manager    


